
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 

Welcome back to school! We hope you had a fantastic 

Summer holiday! We are so happy to be back after a 

lovely rest!  

We can’t wait to see the children and hear all about their 

holidays – please feel free to bring in any photographs or 

fun things you picked up on your travels.  

Please watch the notice board for any events, or maybe 

to bring in selected item to assist our learning.  

Thank you to the PTA and Jingle Jam for all the new 

playground equipment!  

If you feel you can share time, information or want to 

come in and join us in class please let us know! 

Thank you,  

 Miss Claire Marie and Mrs Jeannette 

 

Winter Term 

2016 
J.K 

Please remember to bring a hat, 

plenty water, a change of clothes 

and a healthy snack 

 
Drop Off: 8.10-8.30 

Pick Up: 12pm or 3pm 

Topics….  
 

Welcome Back! 

We begin with a short topic to 

welcome everyone to the 

Pelican Class (including 

orientation and exploration of 

the school, classroom and 

outdoor areas). 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Pete the Cat 

In this topic we will bring Pete to 

life using our new story sack and 

props. These books are fantastic 

for assisting back to school 

routines, taking care of our 

belongings, sharing and caring. 

 


